

STUDENT BULLETIN

October 10, 1985

SPIRITUAL EMPHASIS WEEK SCHEDULE

SPIRITUAL EMPHASIS WEEK: OFFERING Friday AM in Chapel. Please keep these offerings in mind and heart. Give to provide these kinds of meetings.

CHEERLEADING TRYOUTS:

Tryouts are scheduled for Oct. 15, Tuesday afternoon at 3pm in the Pavilion. Everyone is invited to come and cheer your applicant on!

NORTHWEST MISSIONS FEST "85" - CHANGING OUR WORLD OCTOBER 18 & 19

Hosted By: Seattle Pacifice University Campus Church and Missions Institute. 281-2897

TRAFFIC CODE INFORMATION: If you do not have a parking permit or, you have not yet applied your permit to the rear bumper or rear area of your vehicle, you will be charged \$10.00. (THE STICKER MUST BE VISIBLE AT THE REAR OF THE VEHICLE!) Please help by cooperation with college policy. Thank you! Dean of Students Office.

WRITERS WANTED: If you are interested in writing for the Karisma/Annual please contact Debbie Robinson (C309/Karisma Office) this week. Writing can be done on your own time so if you cannot make it ot Karisma but want to help....this is your chance. We need you!

The STREET MINISTRY will be going out this Friday. Please meet in the SUB at 6:30 pm and we will be leaving at 7:30 pm sharp!

The EVANGELISM MIG will be going out this Friday. Please check the bulletin regularly because this will be the way that we let you know what group is going out and where to meet. As soon as we get the facilities, we will be having weekly Evangelism MIG meetings to keep everyone informed. Thank you, John Marvin.

IMPORTANT NEWS: If you receive a pink slip in your mailbox, please keep it because WE HAVE TO HAVE IT to give you a package.

MAIL WILL ALWAYS BE DELIVERED BETWEEN 2:30 pm and 5:00 pm and will not be delivered on the days that the offices are CLOSED.

Married Students Fellowship for the Ladies: October 14, Monday night at 7:30 pm. Patty Ungles house. For details contact the Dean of Students Office. All married ladies are invited to come and enjoy! (Patty lives in the Triplex on campus, west of the Baseball Diamond).

Come on down and receive Special discounts at Sunshine Pizza just by showing your student I.D. Card!

> CALL-US-FIRST HOME-DELIVERY \$2.00 off plus one free liter of pop (minimum \$7.00 purchase) Valid to 1/86 No other discounts apply.

Students needing transportation to the BASIC YOUTH SEMINAR may ride the Kirkland Tabernacle bus which will stop on 108th, infront of the campus at 5:30 am sharp Monday -Thursday. Wait at the main entrance of the campus.

"KICK-OFF CLASSIC"

The Intramural Football Season begins this Saturday, Oct. 12, with our Kick-Off Classic. Everyone come out and support your floor or favorite team. There has been a change in the schedule so please take

Game 1 will be at 8:30 am instead of 7:30 am. Game 2 at 9:45 am. Game 3 at 11:00 am. Everyone be involved and be there to cheer for your team.

GOSPEL TEAM TRYOUTS: Oct. 17, 1985 College sponsored teams will be going to rest homes, schools, prisons and churches during the school year.

"FRIDAY BUT SUNDAY'S COMING" : Movie at Anacortes Assembly of God. October 24, 1985 at 7:30 pm.

Job Opportunities - On campus in the custodial department - contact Jim Wilson - custodial area, Library 100.

AWARD WINNING FILMS: The Science Department wants to share with you the film series on Origins. These excellent films present strong creationist's arguments for creation and against evolution. You will enjoy their well documents and interesting format, and will learn of powerful evidence of God in creation.

The first half hour film, "The Orgin" of the Universe", will be presented Monday October 14th during 6th period and again at 6:30 pm in F-7. Try to make it to one or both showings. A free will offering will be accepted to help cover expenses.

Missionary Kids: Don Triplet, missionary to Missionary Kids will be on-campus, Friday October 11. See Jon Stewart for details.

All Married Students please meet in the Learning Center - Tuesday, Oct. 15, 9:30 am.

Oct. 15, Tuesday night at 7:30 pm, AWS Beach Party - So don't forget to come in your Beach wear!!

CANDIDATES FOR GRADUATION:

Those students planning to graduate this Spring are asked to come in to the Registrar's Office and sign up for an audit. Audits for BA candidates will be done Oct. 16-22, and audits for AA candidates will be between Oct. 23-29. Please be sure to come in NOW to sign up. Also, if you are planning to graduate and you have not yet filled out an application for graduation, please come in and do so right away.